
 

Commission Meeting 

February 6, 2024 

Augusta Regional Airport  

Department: Augusta Regional Airport – Installation of Precision Approach Path Indicator 

(PAPI) Lights 

Presenter: Herbert Judon  

Caption: Motion to approve Trinity Electrical Services to install new Precision 

Approach Path Indicator (PAPI) Lights on Runway 17/35 in the amount 

of $42,980.00. Approved by the Augusta Aviation Commission on December 

19, 2023. (Approved by Public Service Committee January 30, 2024) 

Background: PAPI Lights provide necessary vertical guidance for the Airlines to land in the 

touchdown areas on the runway.  They are sited in the runway safety area one 

thousand feet on the arrival end of 17 and 35. 

The current PAPI’s that are installed on Runway 17/35 are approximately 15 

years old and considered incandescent technology. 

The new Technology LED PAPI’s have been delivered to Airport Maintenance 

and are ready for installation in the field.   

Analysis: Three (3) quotes were received from Specialized Airfield Companies for 

installation of the new LED PAPI’s on Runway 17/35. 

Trinity Electrical Services, INC. $42,980.00 

Southeast Site Services, LLC $63,800.00 

BBH & Associates, INC. $79,766.50 

Financial Impact: Trinity Electrical Services submitted the lowest bid at $42,980.00.  GDOT 

provided funding of 75% for the new LED PAPI’s.   The Airport funded 25% 

with Airport Enterprise Funds.   

Alternatives: To deny. 

Recommendation: Recommend Approval.  Approved by the Augusta Aviation Commission on 

December 19, 2023. 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

 551081305-5412110 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


